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The article published in the Daily News and Analysis (DNA) titled “No Salaries 
for atleast 10,000 AIIMS Employees” dated January 18, 2017 suffers from factual 
inaccuracies and is misleading.  
 
The Guidelines for Pay Revision for the Employees of Autonomous Organizations 
funded by Central Government were issued by the Department of Expenditure, 
Ministry of Finance Government of India on 13/1/2017. The Guidelines were 
adopted by AIIMS on 17/1/2017.  AIIMS has sought options from Officers/ 
Employees on or before 17/4/2017 so that the fixation of pay of officers/ 
employees of the Institute may be done in a time bound manner.  
 
The PAs/ PSs of AIIMS have been seeking pay parity under the 6th Pay 
Commission with Central Stenographers Secretariat Service. The Government 
view hitherto has been that such pay parity between the officials of Central 
Stenographers Secretariat Service (CSSS) and PAs/ PSs of Autonomous 
Organizations is not possible as the recruitment of CSSS is on All India basis 
through SSC as compared to recruitments in Autonomous Organizations. The 
matter is sub-judice in the High Court of Delhi.  
 
The AIIMS administration has recommended the revisions in faculty pay scales 
and allowances on the lines of the recommendations of the 7th Central Pay 
Commission to the Ministry of Health and Family Welfare following discussions 
with FAIMS. The FAIMS nor any individual faculty member has raised any 
pending issues of fixation of pay scales of 200 faculty members with AIIMS 
administration. There are regular consultations between FAIMS and AIIMS 
Administration and outstanding issues are resolved amicably.  
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